
 
 

Important electric work in your community 
We are committed to maintaining powerline safety. As part of that commitment, we will be 
upgrading our poles, overhead electric power lines and other equipment in the City of Sausalito. 
We are partnering closely with the city to help reduce the impact to your community as we install 
new and modernized equipment and continue to provide safe and reliable electric service. 

 

The benefits 
• Enhanced electric reliability and reduced risk of 

outages to our customers in Sausalito. 
• Reduced future construction impacts due to newly 

installed equipment. 
• Modernized equipment to ensure continued safety 

and electric reliability for homes and businesses. 
 
What we’re doing 
We will be replacing or upgrading approximately 
200 poles, installing four temporary new poles next to 
our electric substation during project construction, 
and performing safety work on existing underground 
equipment. As part of this work, the size of some poles 
will increase to accommodate larger equipment and 
meet safety requirements. 
Our crews will also perform vegetation work in some 
locations to create adequate space to safely install new 
equipment and reduce outages caused by vegetation. 
Views from some properties may be slightly altered due 
to the taller poles and larger transformers. 

 
When this work will occur 
Work will begin in mid- to late February 2024 and last 
approximately three months. We expect work hours to 
be Monday through Friday during regular business 
hours from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m., with occasional evening 
and weekend work. The work will be performed in 
several geographic phases (Please see other side for a 
phased construction map). 

What to expect 
Temporary service interruptions may be necessary 
in some locations for safety, and we will notify you in 
advance. We will do our best to minimize impacts, 
but there will be intermittent construction noise. This 
work will involve short-term road or lane closures, 
and driveway and street access may be affected. 
Crews will provide emergency services access in 
the event of an emergency. You may experience 
minor delays if crews are working outside your home 
or business. Please plan accordingly. We may need 
access to equipment on your property to complete 
this work.  

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 

Thank you for your patience while we 
work to enhance electric reliability in 
your neighborhood. 

Your contact for questions 
For questions regarding this work, please contact 
our dedicated hotline at 1-800-700-5722 during 
normal business hours or email 
SausalitoCutoverProject@pge.com. 

mailto:SausalitoProjectCutcover@pge.com.
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Phase 1 – Complete 
Phase 2 – February 2024 
Phase 3 – May 2024 
Phase 4 – July 2024 
Phase 5 – September 2024 
Phase 6 – 2025  
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